Minutes of the Joint Historic Preservation Commission
Village of Ellenville & Town of Wawarsing
Monday, December 8, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 4:03P.M. by Chairman, Jeff Slade, with all Commissioners
present.

The Minutes of the November 11, 2019 meeting were approved as circulated.

Under “Old Business”, there was nothing to report on either the Ellenville/Wawarsing Park or
the D & H Ticket Office at this time.

Jeff Rubin reported he has had no response from Eastern Correctional Superintendent Lee
regarding N.Y.S. landmarking of the Napanoch O & W Train Station, but Jeff has seen some
“old” photos of the Ellenville Station. He recently attended a Suillivan County Renaissance
Seminar in Ferndale and met Shannon Celenti, who is willing to give us her input after seeing
the Ellenville Station (possibly the Saturday after Christmas). Barbara Hoff is still interested in
having the Station (now Top Shelf) landmarked.

Regarding the Wayside Inn sign, Jeff Slade has talked to Roger Baker, and Roger will do
some drawings of the sign for us. The Commission would fike to work with the three fire
department’s in Ellenville in their quest for a location for a central fire house and landmarking
the Scoresby Fire Station, Jeff will work with Mike Muschetta on that project. Jeff also spoke
briefly about the video of the Hunt Building done by Tom Shadd, and continued interest in the
DeWitt-Benedict House.

Under “Commissioner concerns”, Paul Ross asked if we could schedule our meetings at 3
p.m. for the winter months, and that was agreed upon by the other members.

Having no other business or commissioner concerns, our next meeting will be on Monday,
January 13, 2020 at 3 p.m. Today’s meeting was adjourned at 4:45 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kay Hull, Secretary



